
From: Hannah Herum   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 7:30 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
Hello, 
My name is Hannah Herum and we live at , Sioux Falls, SD 57110 
My email is   
My number is   
You need to suspend the 20% rate increase and you need to hold a public hearing to determine if this 
increase should be allowed. Otherwise, we will be switching energy companies.  
 




